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Subject: [Fwd: FW: Community Advisory Panel]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Sat, 18 Feb 2006 12:12:46 -0800
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: FW: Community Advisory Panel

Date: Sat, 18 Feb 2006 11:13:08 -0800
From: Bill Maurer <billm@millsoft.ca>

To: fonvca@fonvca.org

 

From: Bill Maurer [mailto:billm@millsoft.ca] 
Sent: Saturday, February 18, 2006 10:56 AM
To: 'Jody Sydor'
Cc: Mayor and Council - DNV; SVCA Directors
Subject: Community Advisory Panel

Hi Jody,
 
I have just watched the tape of Monday's council meeting on Emeregency preparedness and was very surprised
by your comments about the NSEMO Community Advisory Panel (CAP). I am the chair of the Seymour Valley
Community Association representing approximately 500 homes on both sides of the Seymour River north of the
Parkway. Our community association has never received an invitation nor any correspondence regarding this
group. Given our community's proximity to Nexen and the Landslide hazards from the Blueridge escarpment we
would be very interested in having a representative on this committee.
 
Have you invited Community Association participation on this committee? A comparable committee is CMAC
which is a GVRD sponsored Community Monitoring and Advisory Panel dealing with issues resulting from the
GVRD water projects. This panel has representatives from every community association on it and makes a
concerted effort to insure that community association send a representative to every meeting. It seems to me
that a similar model should be followed in membership on the CAP.
 
Here is a link to the district's Community Association web page. http://dnv.org/article.asp?c=235.
 
The major geographicaly based community associations are Blueridge, Edgemont, Lower Capilano, Lynnmour,
Lynn Valley, Maplewood, Seymour, and Seymour Valley. Most of these community associations have well
developed communications infrastructures with their residents.
 
Please let me know when the next meeting is scheduled so that we may send a representative.
 
 
Regards,
 
Bill Maurer
604-789-2172
 


